
INFORMATION NIGHT
GRADE 7&8

Getting Ready for High School
Virtual Information Session
Wednesday, October 23, 2024 
6 to 7 p.m. via Microsoft Teams

Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board invites Grade 7 and 8 students and 
their families to attend this virtual presentation about secondary school. 
Attendees will learn more about what to expect in Grade 9, including course 
selection processes and timelines, Ontario Secondary School Diploma 
requirements, system programs available at HWDSB and more.

To join the session on October 23, go to: 
hwdsb.info/getting-ready-2024

https://teams.microsoft.com/dl/launcher/launcher.html?url=%2F_%23%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%3Ameeting_NTJmNTFmYzEtZjdkMi00Yzc0LTk1YWQtZGU3MzEzNjYxNThl%40thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257B%2522Tid%2522%3A%25227afeaf6a-b1be-4c83-a974-c43a8b215634%2522%2C%2522Oid%2522%3A%252277dec5b5-3b63-4121-bc15-b5e032ac344c%2522%257D%26anon%3Dtrue&type=meetup-join&deeplinkId=7d5ac1d9-7638-4295-82a0-59dc8c604d77&directDl=true&msLaunch=true&enableMobilePage=true&suppressPrompt=true



